
What You Need to Know

• Oak wilt is a devastating fungal disease that has killed millions of

    oak trees in the Midwest and South.  Western New York is in the 

crosshairs with the biggest threat coming from just across the 
river in Canada.  The disease is carried by small sap beetles.


• There are two primary ways to protect your oak trees from infection.  First, you can get your 
oak trees vaccinated with a special fungicide (that’s what we do)!  Second, do not cut or trim 
your oak trees in the spring or summer.  Sap beetles are attracted to exposed wood.  If your 
trees are storm damaged, it’s important to seal the wounds immediately with latex paint.


• In most instances, it’s more cost effective to keep your oak trees healthy than it is to cut them 
down after they are dead.  Tree removal can cost thousands of dollars.

Take Action Now!

We are a NY State DEC registered, licensed and


insured business, based in Lewiston, and dedicated

to preserving the health of our local tree population.


Contact us today to get more info:

Call or text:  716-273-5522

Email:  info@savingoaks.com

Website:  SavingOaks.com


Healthy Oaks, Happy Folks!

Sap beetles spread

oak wilt disease.

Healthy oak trees protect your landscape, 
property value and local environment.

Save Your

Oak Trees


Before It’s Too Late!

     Oak wilt disease is already killing trees in 
Niagara Falls and Niagara on the Lake, 
Ontario, just across the river.

     Now is the time to vaccinate your high 
valued oak trees to prevent infection.

If you have friends, loved ones or neighbors who have high valued oak trees, please share this information with them.


